To: European Liberal Youth (LYMEC) Bureau

Nomination of Oriol Marin Subira as a candidate for LYMEC’s delegation to the ALDE
Congress 2023

Barcelona, 14 September 2022

Dear liberal friends,

As Secretary General of JNC and on behalf of our National Executive Committee, | am
delighted to nominate Oriol Marin as a candidate for the next LYMEC’s Delegation to
the ALDE Congress.

Oriol is a very active member within our organization and has been for a long time,
always being the first to work hard to promote his ideals and his vision for change at a
local and national level. He is not only prepared academically to make insightful
contributions to the delegation and stir debates among the participants, but he is also
committed to making the output of this task something tangible that will bring positive
change for our country and the European Union, and has been involved for quite a long
time in European and international events.

Oriol is a responsible, open-minded and forward-thinking member of our organization
and | am sure that you will not be disappointed with his participation in the academy. |
therefore ask the LYMEC bureau to accept Oriol’s candidacy to represent LYMEC at the
Congress and | look forward to seeing the outcome and the inputs that will be brought
to such an important event for the European future.

It is time to bring liberal change!

Warm regards,

Alvaro Clapés-Saganyoles i Baena
Secretary General

Joventut Nacionalista de Catalunya



